
Monday 22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We welcomed the news on Friday from the Prime Minister and the Education Secretary that 

they aim to get all children back in school in September. We are aware of how challenging 

this period has been and there is nothing we want more than to see all the children back 

here at Walnut Tree Walk. We await further news about what this return will look like, and 

have to be mindful that the government have made a number of U-turns recently with 

regards to decisions about education. Our policy is, and will continue to be, to have as many 

children back in school as the current policy, our staffing numbers, and the physical space of 

the building allows. I will keep you updated with any developments in terms of plans for 

September, but we are currently making provisional plans for everyone to be back after the 

summer holidays. 

In the next few weeks, you will be emailed a copy of your child’s school report for this year. 

These were written around Easter time and are based on the learning the children had done 

in school up to that point in time. I will also write to you about who your child’s teacher will 

be for the next academic year. 

I hope you are all keeping well. Thank you for sending in your photos for the assemblies, and 

for sharing the amazing learning that is taking place at home. If you have any photos of 

creative learning for this week’s assembly, please send it to us by the end of the day today. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Andrew  

 

 


